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1 message

Charles McAteer <charles.mcateer@stonybrook.edu> Thu, Oct 4, 2012 at 8:54 AM
To: Charles McAteer <cmcateer@notes.cc.sunysb.edu>

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for April/May 2011

Weds. Apr. 27th •  Unemployment Insurance for Adjuncts, 12:30pm, Javits Room in Melville Library 2nd

fl.
Thurs. Apr. 28th & May 26th • Red Dragon Labyrinth Walk, Noon, By Stony Brook Union Labyrith

Weds. May 4th • Academic Council meeting, 12:00pm , Melville Library Javits Room 2nd fl. (RSVP to

Corrine at 2-6570)
Weds. May 11th • Spring Membership Event - Noon to 1:45 PM - SAC Ballroom A (RSVP

towww.uupsbu.org ) 
Tues. May 17th •  Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room in Melville Library 2nd fl. (RSVP to

Corrine at 2-6570)

Workers Memorial Day is April 28th
Many thousands die on the job and millions of workers are injured or diseased because of their job.
 April 28th each year since 1989 is set aside to honor these women & men who have or continue to
suffer health issues. On March 25th this year we mourned the 146 Triangle Shirtwaist Fire employees
in NYC on the centennial of this 20 minute fire and these young lives lost still give us cause to
remember their tragic deaths.  The struggle for Good Jobs, Safe Jobs is all of our concerns as
weMourn for the Dead, Fight for the Living.  

Professionals SAVE the DATE Saturday June 4th
The 3rd Annual UUP Long Island Professionals Conference will be again at the Huntington Hilton June
4th from 8:30AM to 12:30PM.  Details to follow.  Please look to join your fellow UUP'ers from Long
Island to network, participate in workshops and hear what is the latest from UUP Statewide.

Last Class this Semester: Defensive Driving Class for UUP Members and their Family Members 
A NYSUT sponsored Defensive Driving program is being offered on Saturday, May 21, 2011 from 8:30
AM to 2:30 PM in the Wang Center Room 201, for all UUP employees and their immediate family

members. Cost is $30 per person, payable in advance.  Checks should be made payable to "NYSUT
Benefit Trust" and delivered to the UUP office, S-5415 Melville Library, Z=3388. Office hours are
Monday thru Friday, 

http://www.uupsbu.org/
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Monday thru Friday, 
9:00 AM to 3: PM. Receipt of your check reserves your place in class.  Participants are usually
entitled to 10% discount on their automotive insurance.  Check with your provider.  The certificate is
good for three years of savings!  Contact Corinne Burns at Ext. 2-6570
orcmburns@notes.cc.sunysb.edu for more information.  

Stony Brook Free Prostate Care Screening May 11th Could Save your Life
Prostate cancer screening is a way to look for cancer before there are symptoms. This exam,
recommended for men aged 40 years or older, takes just a few minutes and can help detect cancer at
an early stage when it could be easier to treat. At Stony Brook University, we care about the health
of our employees and their families. That's why we created this important free screening event for
you. We hope you take advantage of it.

Date & Time: Wednesday, May 11, 2011 from 11:00AM to 1:00PM
Place: Stony Brook University Student Health Center • 1 Stadium Road
Advance registration is required. Please call (631) 444-4000.
Howard L. Adler, MD, FACS, Medical Director, Prostate Care Program

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
UUP Office: Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library Room S-5415 • Zip = 3388 • 632-6570
Charlie McAteer, Writer & Dawn Pappas, Editor, Your Happy PayDay Staff : )  
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